
From: Marks, Jaclyn
Sent: 12/22/2011 3:54:56 PM
To: Allen. Meredith f/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe):

Redacted
Redacted

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Tier 2 advice letter

Meredith and Sandy,

Resolution E-4414 specifically states that you can change your allocation via a Tier 2 
advice letter. See footnote 10 on page 12: “If the IOU wishes to change the product capacity 
allocations prior to the second auction, the IOU can make this request in a Tier 2 advice letter.”
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